
  

No   5/21     Wednesday,   17   February   2021     
  

Dear   Parents   and   Carers,   
  

On  behalf  of  the  school  staff,  I  want  to  say  a  thank  you  to  every  family  for  your  coopera�on  over  the  past  few  days.                          
The  strength  of  our  home-school  partnership  was  evidenced  by  how  quickly  we  all  adjusted  to  this  week’s                   
changed   circumstances and   ensured   con�nuity   of   the   children’s   learning.   Well   done!   

Return   to   School   

Following  the  Premier’s  announcement  earlier  today,  I  am  pleased  to  confirm  that  we  can  return  to  our  usual                    
school   rou�ne   tomorrow   (Thursday).     

  
To  ensure  that  we  con�nue  to  be  safe  and  stay  safe  it  is  important  that  we  all  follow  the  Victorian  Government's                       
community   restric�ons:   

  
1. Face   masks   must   be   worn   while   on   school   grounds   -   both   indoors   and   outdoors.   

2. There  are  limits  in  place  as  to  how  many  visitors  can  be  in  the  school  at  any  given  �me.  Signs  are  in  place                         
throughout   the   school   to   show   the   number   of   people   allowed   in   a   space   at   any   one   �me.   

3. Stay   away   if   you   are   unwell   -   no   ma�er   how   mild   your   symptoms   -   and   get   tested.   

A  detailed  list  of  the  updated  community  restric�ons  can  be  found  by  clicking  on   the  link  a�ached  to  this  skoolbag                      
post.   

Family   Learning   Conversations   

Due  to  this  week’s  interrup�on  to  the  children's  learning  program,  I  have  taken  the  decision  to  cancel  the  Family                     
Learning  Conversa�ons  planned  to  be  conducted  next  week.  This  will  enable  the  teachers  and  children  to                  
catch-up   with   learning   �me   that   was   missed   this   week.   

  
Our  commitment  to   Learning  by  the  Power  of  Three  ( Learning 3 )  is  stronger  than  ever.  While  these  conversa�ons                   
will  not  occur  this  term,  I  do  not  want  to  miss  the  opportunity  to  con�nue  to  be  in  ‘dialogue’  with  you  and  your                         
family.    I   will   communicate   further   with   you   about   this   in   the   weeks   ahead.   

As  always,  should  you  have  any  ques�ons,  please  do  not  hesitate  to  contact  me  at                 
principal@goodsam.catholic.edu.au    or   call   9308   6177.   

I   look   forward   to   seeing   you   tomorrow.   
  

God   bless,   
  

PAUL   SEDUNARY   
Principal   
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